


The TEC

In our AA4 proposal, we recommended the TEC be wholly recovered from the fixed component of
distribution network tariffs rather than wholly from the variable component (as is the case
currently). This change was simply to reflect the fact that the TEC is to all intents and purposes a
fixed and unavoidable cost and therefore it would be more reflective and equitable to recover the
costs from fixed tariff components. Western Power would receive no more or no less revenue as a
result of this change.

Following consultation with our shareholder and the Department of Treasury, we have decided not
to proceed with the proposed change to the TEC at this time as we believe it would be prudent to
allow more time to fully consider any forthcoming market reforms. As this is essentially an
administrative change to the recovery of the TEC, we will revisit it at a later date, as required.

Yours sincerely

Michael Crevola
Chief Financial Officer
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